
NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF WESTLAKE 

 
 

 The City of Westlake will hold a public hearing at the Westlake Council 

Chambers located at 4005 Seminole-Pratt Whitney Road, Westlake, Florida at 7:00 p.m. 

on January 23, 2017.  The purpose of the public hearing is to consider a request by the 

applicant for an amendment to the Master Plan, which will modify certain conditions of 

approval.  

 

 Information on the proposed Master Plan Amendment, can be obtained at the City 

of Westlake, at 4001 Seminole Pratt Whitney Road, 10 days prior to the public hearing. 
 

 The meeting is open to the public and will be conducted in accordance with the 

provision of Florida Law for Municipalities.  Meetings may be continued to a date, time 

and location to be specified on the record at the meetings. A scheduled meeting may be 

cancelled by the Board based on the business needs of the City. 

 

 In accordance with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any 

person requiring special accommodations at these meetings because of a disability or 

physical impairment should contact the City Manager at 954-753-5841 at least two (2) 

calendar days prior to the meetings.  If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact 

the Florida Relay Service at (800) 955-8770 for aid in contacting the City. 

 

Each person who decides to appeal any action taken at these meetings is advised that 

person will need a record of the proceedings and accordingly, the person may need to 

ensure a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, including the testimony and 

evidence upon which such appeal is to be based. 

 

  

 Kenneth Cassel 

 City Manager 

 

Insert attached Map  



  
 


